
I am writing this to express my grave concern on staff members of the television channel
100% Noticias, including the director Miguel Mora, have faced threats, harassment, and
persecution  online  and  offline  from  both  Nicaraguan  authorities  and  government
supporters. It has been true of ther media members.

I should need to urge the President to immediately guarantee freedom of expression to
media workers without repression, attacks, harassment and criminalization. 

I am also urging the National Police to stop harassing and attacking independent media,
human rights organizations, human rights defenders, and other dissenting voices.

The  National  Assembly  should  be  also  refrain  from arbitrarily  attacking  human  rights
defenders by shutting down their organizations.

Sincerely,


